Station Road

UEEN ELIZABETH’S GRAMMAR, ALFORD ALFORD
Lincolnshire

A Selective Academy LN13 9HY

T: 01507 462403

30 April 2024 E: reception@queenelizabeths.co.uk

W: http://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk

Dear Parent and Student

Congratulations go to:

The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Bronze Merit Award:
Mercy Teklit 7T

The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits:
Noah Hamilton 9C Kane Cullum 9S Lauren Trow 9T

Harry Herring-Jasper 11C Amy Dixon 11S Emily Willey 13T

The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award:

Charlie Bonnett 7C Summer McGarrigle 7C Annabelle Elliott 7S
Jason Li 7S Sofia Masterman 7S Jacob Tee 7T
Charles Webb-Meek 7T Thomas Collingwood 8C Olivia Wyman 8S

Hannah Salway-Terry 8T

The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits:

Jack White 9S Lily Helsdown 11S James Seymour 11S
Gabriela Bascoveanu 11T Alicia Martini 11T Millika Thompson 11T
Freya Armstrong 12C Joshua Hurst 12T Janaise Clayton 13T

The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award:
Oliver Kirk 7C Ryan Spurr 8C Hannah Taylor 8C
Daisy Steele 8S Finley Ambridge-Richardson 8T

The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits:
Rihanne Mawer 9C Esther Proctor 9C Ashir Ali 9S
Evelyn Green 12S

The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Platinum Merit Award:
Mya Kidd 7C Sadie Cowie 8T

The following Middle School pupil who has achieved 100 Merits:
Sarah-Jayne Carpenter 9S

Grace Hunter 10T has achieved Grade 4 with Merit in Piano.




The link for Year 8 Option Choices is still live, a reminder that the link closes at 6.00 pm this evening. Year 8
students should check their HL tasks where they will find the link.

The Year 8 HPV vaccinations are being administered on Monday 13 May. Please find attached a letter for
your information, your consent is required to enable your child to be vaccinated.

Lincolnshire Stay Safe Partnership (LSSP) invite students aged 11-18 to complete their annual survey
‘Keeping Safe LSCP/SLP Secondary /College Survey 2024’. The survey has previously only focused on
students’ online usage and experience of online bullying. This year LSSP have adapted the survey to target
guestions around Online behaviours as well as Anti-Social behaviour. The results from the survey will be
used by our community safety team to impact on practice and policies related to anti-social behaviour, to
help us support our communities more effectively. Previously the survey has helped us to gain a greater
understanding of the app’s students are using and experiencing issues on. This has in turn helped us to focus
our preventative education messages. The more students answering the survey across the county, the
clearer picture we can gather to help protect students. We would ask you to consider completing this
survey: https://forms.gle/wkLg4s2fTEA1Fvmf7.

And a reminder, that Monday 6 May is a Bank Holiday, school will be closed on this day.
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https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/directory/16/stay-safe-partnership
https://forms.gle/wkLg4s2fTEA1Fvmf7

